
NOTICE: PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

TOWN OF MARSHALL, RUSK COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: that on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Marshall 

Town Hall a public hearing, ON THE PROPOSED 2024 budget for the Town of Marshall, Rusk 

County will be held. The proposed budget in detail is available at the clerk’s office by 

appointment (715-563-1763). 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS OF THE TOWN OF 

MARSHALL, RUSK COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  that on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, immediately following the 

completion of the public hearing on the proposed year 2024 budget, which begins at 6:00 p.m. 

A special meeting of the electors of the Town of Marshall pursuant to Statue 60.12(1) will be 

held for the following purposes: 

1. To approve the local highway expenditures for 2024 pursuant to Sec.81.01 (3) of Wis. 

Statues. 

2. To approve the 2023 town tax levy to be paid in 2024 pursuant to Section 60.10 (1) (a) 

of Wis. Statues. 

Immediately following the meeting of the Electors of the Town of Marshall, the Marshall 

Town Board will convene their monthly meeting. The agenda is posted in the following 

places: the: Ladysmith News, Marshall Town Hall, Sheldon Corner Store, Skabroud’s Grocery 

Store and the marshallruskwi.gov website. 

 

Dated this 25th day of October, 2023 

Carol Luce, Clerk 

Town of Marshall, Rusk County 


